
 

 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 

Project: Transportation for the Philippine Participation in Marine Diving 

Fair 2021  

The Tourism Section of the Philippine Embassy in Tokyo is participating in the 

Marine Diving Fair 2021 to be held in Sunshine City, Ikebukuro on April 02-

04, 2021.  

The Tourism Section is in need of vehicle inclusive of gasoline and driver for     

2 days (8 hours per day), coverage is Tokyo only and based on the following 

schedule: 

Date Capacity Remarks 

   

02 April  8 pax Van 

04 April  20 pax Coaster or 2 vans 

 

Tourism Section may change the schedule on advance notice. 

Technical eligibility: 

1. Must be a transportation company with office in Tokyo  

2. Must have a licensed driver who is knowledgeable of the Tokyo, Area.  

Project Cost: JPY200,000 (inclusive of tax) 

Please submit your proposal to Tourism Section on or before March 29, 2021 

through email: dot.japan@gol.com. 

For more information, you may call 03-5562-1583. 

Date: March 22, 2021 
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